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Across

8 Cressida Dick is 
starring (7,3,4)

9 This garment, worn 
by the fireside, may 
make you one of 
these (7)

11 Listen on board for 
clippers (6)

12 Location in jet 
stream, once 
reportedly holy (9)

16 Uninjured doctor the 
French say it needed 
fixing(5)

20 Girl, sometimes 
welcomed we 'ear, 
for her soothing 
nature (4)

21 Beef or chicken? (5)

22 Familiar old PM 
going west in 
Nevada (4)

23 House where 
contents may be 
found (5)

26 Official's moniker or 
poetic description of 
Ms Duffy? (5,4)

31 Musical kings 
imprisoning knights 
yield legendary 
musician (6)

32 Embarrassed about 
recording company 
vote that improved 
old album (7)

34 Military musician, 
aiding the 
companionless, for 
at least 70 years 
(8,6)

Down

1 Code novice is a 
small person (6)

2 Nice PA produces 
breathless state (6)

3 A wooden feature 
secured at the altar? 
(4)

4 Possibly a feature of 
a fast Arabian's head 
(4)

5 Present maybe or 
just strained (5)

6 Advanced 
technology is used in 
a successful 
recording with little 
reverberation  (2,4)

7 Liechtenstein exam 
about plants (6)

10 Mimic early bird (3)

12 Slant of small girl 
with evil 
surroundings (5)

13 Speaker who is more 
blonde but quiet (5)

14 Short single male 
composer (4)

15 The colour of a 
French windmill? (5)

17 American city 
expresses surprise 
after meritorious 
award (5)

18 Paper boss brings in 
fellows to alter text 
(5)

19 Pretender's 
destination sounds 
like a colourful 
source of night time 
delight (4)

24 Verses supported by 
the Sally Army on 
the Black Sea (6)

25 Foreign noblemen 
grab gold but 
become angels (6)

27 Stone target 
regularly seen in 
Thebes (3)

28 Confusions arising 
from the outset of 
Ximenean clues but 
not downs (3-3)

29 Undoubtedly 
conveyancing details 
may be found here

30 Mountains 'eard to 
be connected to 
armies (5)

32 Mystic symbol found 
at any number in 
French street (4)

33 Be depressed about 
loss of old penny 
from small bike (4)


